
NBAAA Meeting Minutes


September 12, 2010


Meeting Attendance:  Dennis Hensch, Jess Richards, Jeff Sampson

Next Meeting:  6:30 pm, October 10th, 2010 at the Villages of North Branch in the first floor Chapel room.
Rec Ball:  We reviewed the option of having Rec. Night in October, but realized that we did not want to compete with Halloween parties or football games, so we will only run the Rec. Nights that are included in our original request.

Soccer:  Soccer is now looking into winter leagues and how many might participate.  The school soccer programs are starting.  Soccer will consider using the online registration that is being offered by NBAAA (NGIN).  They will have a meeting later this month to discuss their interest in our option for our online registration.

Football:  Football wants the NBAAA to pay the $150 membership fee out of the shared bank account.  Jeff will submit a request to Jason to approve this.  There are 4-6 football teams currently using their using the NBAAA web site.  All Tackle Football teams are playing their games.  4th and 6th grade finally found coaches, but Jason Johnson has agreed to help one of the 6th grade team as much as his schedule allows.  Some parents have expressed issues with a couple of coaches but must understand that these two teams needed last minute volunteers to allow for them to even exist this year.   School football has started for the 7th and 8th grades.  8th grade has 23 boys.  Not sure of total for 7th grade but it should be more.    

Basketball:  Basketball has teams and home tournaments set up already.  Some age groups will be having tryouts which will probably be held in November (after Football) Dave Anderson (new HS coach) is going to do coaches clinics and have the varsity participate with the community ed programs.

Traveling Baseball:  Fall Traveling Baseball has 2 teams.  A 13U team and a 14U team.  Both teams started their 5 Sunday season today.

Hockey:  Hockey successfully started to use online registration this year.  According to a user, the process seems to be very easy.  The North Branch traveling teams have enough kids for Squirts (maybe two teams) and Pee Wees (just one team).
